



Frodsham Primary Academy
Ship Street
Frodsham
Cheshire
WA6 7PZ
1928 249 840
frodsham.office@wpat.uk

04/11/2023

## Children in Need - 15/11/23

Dear Parents / Carers,

On Friday 15<sup>th</sup> November 2024, we will be joining schools around the country in raising money for the 'BBC - Children in need' charity. As the children will already be in their PE kits, we will once again be holding a 'moveathon' to raise money for this cause. The children will be dancing, running, skipping for a designated amount of time per their year group. Children may still wear their Pudsey ears or Children in Need T-shirts if they have them, also Mrs Callaghan will be painting faces with little Pudsey noses and ears for those who want them. Please inform your child's class teacher if you do not wish your child's face to painted.

Any donations you are able to make can be made via the following link:

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=15663

With your support, the charity is able to fund projects across the UK, working to make a difference to the lives of disadvantaged children who need it most. Thank you for getting involved and supporting this important cause, I'm sure it will be a fantastic day! Keep Moving!

Kind Regards

Miss R Curtis





